COPrY,.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
6th April, 1932,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your memorandum of the 1l5th
ultimo respecting the steamer "MANIN", and in reply I have
to say that in view of the fact that this ‘vesael is still
laid up the Committee have deferred further consideration
of the case for the present, subject to the stern tube and
bush being examined and a complete Boiler Survey being held
before she 1s again placed in commission.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordinglye.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours failthfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
TRIESTE .
P.S. You will also be so good &= te oh@inl@ﬁﬁz tnesx's,

and forward to this Office, a letler hat
they will comply with the =beve rcguirement.
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